
January 18, 2019 

Chilmark Town Hall 

Attn.: Selectmen's office 

P.O. Box 119 

Chilmark, MA 02535 

To the Board of Selectman/James Malkin: 
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I, John Mahedy, reside at 17 Blacksmith Valley Road in Chilmark, MA. Per Dennis Jason, the 

Harbormaster, I am writing to you with hopes that you would make a concession and grant a renewal 

for my 2019 Mooring Permit. I was travelling outside the country for the better half of December 2018 

and upon return, the days leading up to January 15th, were occupied with dealing with a serious family 

medical emergency. This required my full time focus as I had to find an appropriate treatment center 

for the parties involved. 

In addition, I would like to mention that the letter was sent to the wrong mailing address. My assistant 

contacted the office on December 17th with the details of my current mailing address. 

I plan to spend a considerable amount of time on the island this season as I am quite involved with the 

Blacksmith Valley Association in my position of Treasurer. I would like for you to please consider my 

case and grant me the mooring permit. 

I am available to discuss my situation in greater detail should the Board require further details and can 

be reached at (212) 291-7903. 

Thank you for your consideration. 
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